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17 February 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent or Carer 

 

Replacement of Pay360 with iPayimpact payments system 

 

As you may be aware, we have experienced several issues since the beginning of the academic year 

with the online payment system, provided to us by a third-party software provider. We have now 

made the decision to move the online payments system to another provider who are responsible for 

the catering and till system, which will bring everything together under one roof.  This direct link 

should therefore resolve all issues we have had and make it an all-round better experience. 

 

We will be moving to iPayimpact, which is an easy and efficient way for you to top up your child's 

account online for a variety of school payments, including meals, trips, uniform, stationary, plus much 

more. iPayimpact updates cashless meal accounts in real-time, meaning your child can spend any 

money you have added within minutes. 

 

For more information on iPayimpact, how it works and how to register an account, please visit 

https://padgateacademy.co.uk/ipayimpact-payments.  

 

We will be sending you a Pupil ID/Account Ref, which you will need when registering.  This code will 

be available to all Parents and Carers from Friday 4th March 2022. 

 

What do I need to do? 

 

For us to move from Pay360 to iPayimpact, there will unfortunately be interruption to you adding 

money to your child’s account.  We estimate that this downtime should be no longer than a few 

days. 

 

Please see below important information: 

 

From Thursday, 3rd March 2022, Pay360 will no longer accept payments.   

- Please check your child’s account on the day before and make sure that they have 

enough money on their account to last them for at least 3-5 school days in case you have 

problems with registering for the new system. 

- If you struggle to make payments online during the changeover, students can bring cash 

and still use the top-up machines in school. 

 

From Friday, 4th March 2022, iPay must be used for all payments. 

- You can get started straight away once you have received your Pupil ID / Account Ref. 

-  
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How do I register? 

 

We have created a quick start guide for Parents and Carers, please follow the instructions to get 

registered.  You can view this guide on our website by visiting 

https://padgateacademy.co.uk/ipayimpact-payments. 

 

Remember, you will need to create your own account using your email address to use this service. 

Please enter your email address carefully as you may have to confirm your address before 

accessing the system.  

 

You will also need to enter the account ref for one of your children, found on the first page of this 

letter. 
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Who do I contact for help? 

 

If you need more help, please read through the ‘Frequently Asked Questions’ (FAQs) document 

below or on our website https://padgateacademy.co.uk/ipayimpact-payments.  

 

 
 

 

If you still need help after reading through the FAQ's, please contact us by email - 

itsupport@padgateacademy.co.uk 

 

Thank you in advance for your patience and continued support whilst we work to get this new 

system online as quickly as possible.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr. Stephen Lears 

IT & Facilities Manager 
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